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Bakersfield College 

BAKERSFIELD, Calif. (KGET) — Bakersfield College has been awarded 
$1,121,840 through a grant supporting student parents. 

The funding will be used over four years, giving the college’s Child Development 
Center $280,436 per year to provide extra childcare hours for student-families, 
update the playground, purchase a research base curriculum, update software 
and hire additional staff, according to a BC news release. 
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